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Comments: I do not believe that fixed bolts and anchors should be prohibited in USFS managed lands, including

Wilderness Areas. Compared to infrastructure for other activities, such as trails, boat launches, campgrounds,

etc., they are minimally disruptive. Climbing is and important recreational activity in many people's lives, and is a

way of enjoying the Wilderness Areas that have been protected. Doing away with them would negatively affect

the accessibility and safety of this pastime. In addition, human activities have never truly been separated from the

existence of Wilderness Areas since the arrival of our species on this continent, and so I do not see any

justification for these prohibitions. I hope that the USFS will listen to climbers and non-climbers alike and protect

climbing for generations to come.


